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PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 
Mary Laufenberg, CGFM, CPA 

 

 
   March is CGFM Month            

To recognize the CGFM Program and its 
accomplishments, AGA has declared the month of 

March "CGFM Month". 
Reference Proclamations -- Page 3 and 4 

 

Welcome Members & Non-Members  
 

March 23 Luncheon Meeting 
 

TOPIC:        Madison Mallards ï Renovation of 
Warner Park Stadium 

   

SPEAKERS: Vern Stenman, Northwoods League 
Executive 

 

DATE:     Thursday, March 23, 2017 
 

REGISTRATION:   11:30 a.m. LUNCH: 11:45 a.m. 
 

COST:  $6 for Members, $12 for Non-Members 
 Free for CGFMs 
 

PLACE:   Rigby Pub & Grill, 119 East Main Street 
(upper level) 

  

MENU: Meals served with house cut pub fries and 
include fountain soda, coffee, or tea. 

o Cheeseburger ï classic 1/3 lb. burger served with 
cheddar cheese, lettuce, tomato, onion. 

o Cuban Sandwich ï house-smoked pulled pork, berkshire 
ham, pepper jack cheese, pickles, Carolina gold sauce 

o Veggie Wrap ï mixed greens with seasonal vegetables.  

 

RESERVATIONS:  Contact Sherri Voigt by 1 p.m. on 
Monday, March 20, 2017 with your name, membership 
status, meal choice (and for carpooling information) at (608) 
266-2814 or sherriv@live.com.  

Register on-line at www.aga-wis.org 

 

 
 
 

NEW MEMBERS  
FIRST LUNCHEON MEETING 

IS FREE! 
If you are a new member and you 
are attending your first luncheon, itôs 

FREE!  Please note this when 
making reservation.  
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Hello everybody: 

The Month of March is certainly rolling in like a lion; I like to think that our educational 
events are doing at the Southern Wisconsin AGA Chapter. Some of the new and exciting 
things that have been planned so far are as follows: 

¶ The March luncheon is scheduled at Rigby Pub & Grill on March 23rd. The speaker 
for this meeting is the President of the Madison Mallard's. Don't forget that this March 
is CGFM Month and this meeting will be free to those who hold this certification. 

¶ Watch for the agenda of our Fortieth Annual AGA Symposium scheduled on May 
10; it has been finalized and will be posted on our website in the next few days. 

¶ The April luncheon speaker is Attorney Shayna Borakove of Borakove/Osman, LLC. 
She will be speaking to us regarding trusts, estates, taxes, and the planning for your 
future generation. The restaurant has yet to be determined. 

¶ Check out the member spotlight on page 5 of our newsletter featuring Andrew 
Stovich, CGFM.  

As always, I am reaching out to our members for ideas of new topics for our luncheons and 
symposium. If you have an idea for an educational topic, please let me know. I will definitely 
look into any and all ideas coming my way. 

I hope to see everybody at these events.  
 

Mary Laufenberg, CGFM 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 
Mary Laufenberg, CGFM, CPA 

 

Vern Stenman, Northwoods League Executive 
 

Madison Mallards ï Renovation of Warner Park Stadium 
 

Vern Stenman, the 2003 and 2005 Northwoods League Executive of the Year, is 
entering his nineteenth season in the NWL. His innovative promotional ideas and 
steady vision have contributed to the Mallards consistently ranking in the top 25 in 
attendance in all of Minor League Baseball. He has helped draw over 200,000 fans 
per year from 2006 through 2015. Prior to Madison he was an intern and later 
Assistant GM for the St. Cloud River Bats from 1997 to 2000 before taking a 
position with the NHL's Minnesota Wild for a year. As the President of Big Top 
Baseball his role also includes management and part ownership of the Wisconsin 
Rapids Rafters, Kenosha Kingfish and Green Bay Bullfrogs of the Northwoods 
League. Stenman and wife Kallie have two children, daughter Chloe Mae (8), and 
son Bode (4) and live in Madison. He is originally from St. Cloud, MN. 
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Official Southern Wisconsin Chapter AGA ñMarch is CGFM Monthò 
Proclamations: City of Madison and Wisconsin Governor 
 

For the past eleven-years, thanks to the initiative and dedication of AGA regional 
and chapter leaders, states and local governments have been declaring March 
CGFM month. This project has been a great example of AGA leadership and 
teamwork and continues to help spread the word about the CGFM Program. Your 
AGA Southern WI Chapter is proud to continue this tradition in 2017.  

 
 

http://www.agacgfm.org/AGA/Documents/Certification/CGFMProclamation2006-(1).pdf
http://www.agacgfm.org/AGA/Documents/Certification/CGFMProclamation2006-(1).pdf
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CGFM Month Member Spotlight 
Andrew Stovich 

 
 

I graduated from UW-Whitewater with a major in accounting and became a CPA. I always 
wanted to be an accountant because my father was. 
 
My CGFM experience is from the Social Security Administration, doing financial reviews 
of private entities and other government organizations. Some assignments were a 
triggered quick response and involved working with Office of the Inspector General. My 
recent government accounting was with the Wisconsin Department of Veteran Affairs. 
 
Now, I am the CFO for Isotropic Networks Inc. in Lake Geneva WI. We have government 
customers and compete for government contracts for satellite equipment and bandwidth 
service. What I like most about the AGA is the training and events. There is always a 
training webinar or conference saved on my calendar. Being an AGA member is the best 
way to keep my skills modern and meet educational requirements.  

 
 

2016 CGFM Lunch Photo 

 
 
 

Pictured left to right: Sherri Voigt, CGFM, Mary Laufenberg, CGFM, Joanne Schultz, 
CGFM, Andrew Stovich, CGFM, David Mellem, CGFM, Allen Vick, CGFM 


